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2 May 2023 
 
Deputy Neasa Hourigan 
Dáil Éireann 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Re: PQ 20584/23 
 
Question:  To ask the Minister for Health the reason minutes of a meeting from February 2023 of the HSE 
Board's Safety and Quality Committee, at which the closure of the Owenacurra Centre, Midleton was 
discussed, had not yet been published as of 25 April 2023; when the minutes of the meeting will be 
published; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
   
Dear Deputy Hourigan, 
 
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the Health 
Service Executive for direct response.  
 
The minutes referred to were awaiting checking and approval and were then sent to HSE digital for upload 
to and publication at https://www.hse.ie/eng/about/who/board-members/committees-of-the-board/safety-
and-quality-committee/ 
 
This process is now complete and the website is updated. 
 
We regret any inconvenience caused by any delay in this process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_______________ 
 
Noel Taylor 
Office Manager 
Parliamentary Affairs Division 
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